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Milton Keynes City Council and St Paul’s Catholic School
Expansion of Resourced Provision at St Paul’s Catholic School
Notice is given in accordance with section 19(1) of the Education and Inspections Act 2006 and the ‘Making prescribed alterations to maintained schools – Statutory guidance for proposers and decision makers, April 2016’, The Governing body at St Paul’s Catholic School want to make a prescribed alteration to the resourced provision at St Paul’s Catholic School.  The school is located at Phoenix Drive, Leadenhall, Milton Keynes, MK6 5EN.
St Paul’s Catholic School currently has resourced provision for 28 pupils with communcaiton and interaction needs and this proposes the expansion of these places to 52 places. The additional 24 places will be supported by the development of a dedicated 3 classroom block.
This notice is an extract of the complete proposal, which can be accessed online at: www.milton-keynes/consultations or can be obtained from:

Caroline Marriott, Head of Special Educational Needs and Disability
Email: highneedsplanning@milton-keynes.gov.uk
Within four weeks from the date of publication of this proposal, any person may support, object or make comments by emailing highneedsplanning@milton-keynes.gov.uk The closing date for comments is 4 November 2022.
Date:  7.10.2022

